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25th January 2018 DEAR PARENTS/CARERS 

NO.  10 

It really has been a blustery few days here in school!  We now have quite a bit 

of work to do to repair the felt on the shed roof!  However, I have a hammer, 

shed felt and tacks, so providing it doesn’t rain, snow or hail, I hope to have it 

done very soon!  Thankfully, the play panel that was blown off has now been 

repaired!   

 

As always, the children are working  

extremely hard in class.  Themes are  

stimulating learning and exciting the  

children.  We are all looking forward to the 

whole-school visit to ‘We The Curious’ in 

Bristol on Friday and taking part in lots of 

activities.  Our grateful thanks again go to 

the ‘Friends’ committee for enabling this trip to go ahead by paying for the 

coaches.  We really would not have been able to go without that support.  

Thank you. 

Mr C. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next school disco will take place at school on 

Thursday 8 February.  It will start at 6pm and  

finish at 7.30pm.  More information will be  

coming home via book bags next week.  Our 

thanks again to Friends for organising this event.  

RECEPTION CHILDREN 
Vision and hearing screening for Reception children will take place in 

school on 22nd February 2018. If you wish to opt out of this screening, 

then you must phone 0300 4218225.  The checks will be carried out by 

Louise Kibble and Heather Thomas, who are both Health & Wellbeing  

Assistants for the NHS.   

REMINDER 
 

ALL CHILDREN WILL NEED A 

PACKED LUNCH TOMORROW 

FOR OUR VISIT TO 

 ‘WE THE CURIOUS’ 



 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 
 

 

CLASS NEWS 

 
We have had a busy week in Class 1.  In literacy, Y1’s have been finishing  

their class information book about space.  They have each researched a 

topic to do with space and we have created front covers,  a contents page 

and indexes.  Reception children have been building CVC words and 

painting aliens and writing about them.  In maths Reception children have 

been developing their number skills and Year 1’s have been comparing 

lengths and weights and measuring lengths.  In our theme lessons we have designed our rockets and 

thought about what we will need to use to make them and join materials together.   

 

In literacy Class 2 have been writing up our news reports about the invention of the 

lightbulb and looking at life without lightbulbs.  In numeracy Y3’s have been looking 

at fractions.  The Y2’s have been practising multiplication and division using the 2,5, 

and 10 times table.  On Tuesday the Y3’s had tag rugby, it was fun!  

 By Lilly & Billy 

 

In theme Class 3 have been learning about how to read a map 

and how to draw a sketch map.  We learnt to read symbols.  In literacy we have 

been writing a diary about the workhouse and we’ve been reading Street Child 

by Berlie Doherty.  We are learning to write a letter of complaint. 

By Tana & Lottie 

09.02.18 End of Term 

19.02.18 Start of Term for Children 

09.03.18 Mother’s Day Service at School 9.15 

14.03.18 Parents’ Evening 3.30-7pm 

15.03.18 Parents’ Evening 3.30-7pm 

Wk Beg 19.03.18 Y5&6 to PGL Liddington 

26.03. 18 Easter Service at the Church 2pm 

27.03.18 Theme Celebration 9.15-10.30 

29.03.18 End of Term 

MONTHLY PRAYER 

GROUP 
We will be holding our next monthly 

prayer meeting on Monday 5th  

February in school.  These meetings 

will take place on the first Monday of 

each month - as far as the calendar 

allows.  We welcome everyone who 

would like to come along to pray for 

the life of the school.  I look forward 

to welcoming you. 


